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Dear readers of The Perth Express, on behalf
of the Consulate-General of Japan in Perth, I
would like to wish you all a Happy New Year.

Last year brought about significant changes in
the global community, with the EU referendum
in the U.K. and the U.S. presidential elections.
It was also a big year of change for me
personally, as I moved from Tokyo to Perth
in early September. Since my arrival, I have
been continually reminded how excellent
relations are between Western Australia and
Japan. Building on shared fundamental values,
our countries enjoy a mutually beneficial and
stable economic relationship, and cooperate
and exchange in many areas.

It is not easy to predict where the world will be
heading in 2017. Under these circumstances, it
is vital that Australia and Japan work together
to enhance regional security and prosperity.
This year marks the 60th anniversary of the

signing of the Commerce Agreement between
Japan and Australia. I am pleased to say that
the relationship has expanded and deepened at
the political, economic and grass-root levels.
I am humbly committed to doing my best to
enhance relations and exchange between us,
taking advantage of this 60th anniversary
commemoration.

The relationship between Japan and Western
Australia is excellent and stable mainly thanks
to our trade of mining resources, energy and
agricultural products. However, our relations
are not limited to the economic realm and are
supported by the fact that Western Australians
are becoming more interested Japan, studying
Japanese and visiting Japan in increasing
numbers. There are 11 sister city relationships
between Japan and Western Australia and two
sister port arrangements. These sister city
relationships provide precious opportunities for
youth to visit their counterparts and experience
a different culture and history. As the future
rests on the shoulders of these young people,
we expect their experiences will deepen the
mutual understanding between Japan and
Western Australia.

I would like to take this opportunity to express
my appreciation to those living in Western
Australia for their kind understanding and
cooperation with the Consulate-General. This
year marks the 50th anniversary of the opening
of the Consulate-General office in Perth, and
we are committed to working harder for the
benefit of Japanese residents and visitors. In
particular, the Consulate-General continues
to provide safety information to ensure the
safety of Japanese residents here, but also asks
everyone to pay due attention to their own
safety.

Western Australia values multiculturalism and
the Japanese community plays an important
role in celebrating the state’s diversity. The
Consulate-General is eager to continue making
contributions to the local community in
cooperation with the Japanese community and
appreciates your ongoing support.

In closing, I would like to wish everyone good
health and happiness for the coming year.



